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BBQ/Spaghetti Dinner Meeting                     
(Central BBQ) 

Thursday, November 15th    

6:30 PM 

Join us for our Quarterly Meeting at Balmoral Baptist                                             

Church @ the corner of Kirby Parkway and Stout Rd. 

We will honor our local  

Police Officers & Firefighters 

 

**Dinner prices for Members are: $8.00 for adults, $2.00 
children or a max of $20.00 for families. 

* To ensure we have enough food for everyone please make your 

reservation no later than Tuesday, November 13th to                                                    

758-0510 or ksana.contact@gmail.com or patsym50@att.net.  

**Meeting time has been changed to 6:30 PM** 

                                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Calendar of Upcoming Events 
 

   November 15th – BBQ Dinner Meeting 

   November 22th – Happy Thanksgiving 

   December 25th – Warm Holiday Wishes 

   January 1st – Happy New Year 

   January 21st – Martin Luther King Day   

   January 28th - Neighborhood Watch Meeting   
   (6:30 pm Ridgeway Police Station – 3849 Ridgeway) 

   February 14th – Celebrate with your loved ones       

   February 21st – Quarterly Meeting 

 

Make a difference! Get involved with your 
Neighborhood Association!!! 

 

Message from the President 

 

I am happy to be serving as your President 

for the next two years. It has been a 

pleasure being your Treasurer the past two 

years and supporting Patsy for many years 

before that.  

This association is really all about you, 

and I want to thank you for your valued 

support of our neighborhood. As a 

neighborhood association dedicated to 

promoting the common interest of the 

property owners and residents, your 

continued involvement is critical in 

allowing us to continue to have one of the 

best communities in Memphis.  

 

We want to hear from you, so please 

communicate to us via our Web Page, 

email or Nextdoor. Thank you for making 

KSANA a GREAT place to live.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

David  

 

 

News from your Board  
 

The 2018-19 KSANA membership drive is still underway 

and we need your participation. Our annual dues are just $25 

and the funding goes to support Neighborhood activities and 

to help keep our neighborhood clean, safe and active. The 

easiest way to pay is to visit our webiste, ksana.org, and 

select 'Pay Annual Dues' from the menu. 

 

Don't have a Paypal account?  No worries, you can select 

"Pay with Debit or Credit Card" from the logon screen to 

pay as a guest. (Please include your street address!) 

 

Of course, you can still pay by cash or check, too!  Mail to: 

KSANA, P.O. Box 171139 , Memphis, TN 38187-1139 
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Important Numbers 
SeniorBSafe hotline:  274-7477 

To Report a crime – 545-COPS (2677) 

Ridgeway Precinct – 636-4500 

Andrianna Hill  (Neighborhood Watch) - 636-4539  

Mayor’s Action Center – 576-6500 or 311 

(Call MAC to report code violations) 

Storm Drain Problem – 357-0100 

Pothole Problem – 528-2911 

To report littering motorists get the vehicle’s license 

number and call Clean-Up! – 52 CLEAN (2-5326) 

To report unleashed dogs – 363-1416 

To report owners who fail to pick up after their pets – 

576-6721                                                                                                 

For Spanish-speaking officer – 598-4184 

MGU (Multi-Agency Gang Unit- 222-GANG (4264)  

 

 

 

 

 Count on the YELLOW DOT 

 
The Tennessee YELLOW DOT Program is designed to 
supply first responders with an individual’s medical 
information in the event of an emergency.  
 
This information can mean the difference between life and 
death in the “Golden Hour” immediately following a serious 
crash or injury.  
 
WHY DO IT: Medical personnel can make the best 
decision regarding emergency treatment when they know a 
victim’s medical conditions.  
 
WHO SHOULD DO IT: Tennessee has over 4 million 
licensed drivers. Annually almost 50,000 of them are 
involved in some type of fatal injury incident.  
 
EVERYONE CAN PARTICIPATE IN THE “YELLOW DOT” 

PROGRAM: The participant voluntarily provides their 
medical information, and authorizes the disclosure to, and 
use of, the medical information by emergency responders 

and other responders for the purpose of offering assistance 
when involved in an incident. 

 

www.tn.gov/tdot/article/yellow-dot 

 
Have something for the Keswick Stornaway Newsletter? 
We’re published 4 times a year and would love to include 
your news, questions or comments. You can email them to: 
ksana.contact@gmail.com or patsym50@att.net .  
 
 

 
911 WHEN LIFE IS ON THE LINE 

 

You should only call 9-1-1 in EMERGENCIES – when you 

or someone else is seriously hurt or is experiencing life-

threatening conditions.  An emergency is any situation that 

requires the immediate assistance of a police officer, 

firefighter or emergency medical services. 

 
EMERGENCY 

~  Crime in progress           ~   Stabbing    

~  Fire                                 ~   Gun shot wounds 

~  Breathing problems        ~   Struck by a vehicle 

~  Chocking                        ~   Child locked in vehicle  

~  Unconsciousness            ~   Drowning 

~  Poisoning 

 

NON-EMERGENCY 

~  Minor accident (no injury)         ~   Drug sale 

~  Barking dogs                              ~   Loud parties 

~  Burglarized property                  ~   Runaways     

~  Scores for sporting events          ~   Legal advice 

~  Weather & road conditions        ~   Power outage 

~  Keys locked in vehicle (no child inside) 

 

For non-emergency please call the proper non-emergency 

number found through directory assistance.  You may also 

call 2-1-1 for information on how to contact resources to 

help you with a wide variety of non-emergency situations. 

 

*Calling 9-1-1 for a non-emergency ties up phone lines that 

could be servicing real emergencies—and is also against the 

law in many states. 

 

 

 

 

 

Board of Directors 
 

At our August 16th meeting, the following courageous 

volunteers were elected to serve on the KSANA Board of 

Directors for the next term. 

 

President - David Smith    

 758-0510  Smithdl55@att.net 

Vice President – Patsy Smith 

 758-0510   patsym50@att.net 

Corresponding Secretary – Julie Wilkins  

 581-5343    jtwilkinsp@comcast.net  

Recording Secretary – Micah Haddad 

xxx-xxxx mysterytrain323@gmail.com  

Treasurer – Roger Meier   

 756-1981    

roger_and_ann@bellsouth.net  

Area I Representatives – Ann & Roger Meier   

 756-1981    roger_and_ann@bellsouth.net  

Area II Representatives – Hal & Denise Bland  

  757-4376    sharpedhv@gmail.com   

Area III Representatives –  Suzanne and MarkWhite 

 508-4887    whitefamily01@comcast.net 

Area IV Representatives – Marcell & Saeed Nia   

 737-6633    mznia@comcast.net  

 

If you would like to serve on or work with the board on a 

project (or two), please contact any Board Member.  

 
A warm welcome to all our new neighbors!  We hope 

to see you at our Quarterly Meetings and special 

events. 
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